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News & Notes:

e We have finalized the Summer Catalog and it will be going out to every mailbox in our school district the
first week of April. We will also have extra copies on hand to distribute around the community.
Registrations for Summer activities will open next week ahead of the catalog deliveries.

We have several youth baseball and softball skills clinics happening this Spring leading up to the
Summer season hosted by Cuyuna Range Youth Baseball.
e Weekly picnics will be returning this summer with offerings in both Crosby and Emily.

Little Rangers Family Center:
e Early registration for the 2023-24 school year is open for families returning to our Early Childhood

programming.
Public registration will open April 4th to all families across our district.
Our Family Center staff is hosting another Open House on Tuesday, April 4th. At this event there will be
several registration stations set up for families who prefer to register in person.

e Based on projected enrollment numbers, we are planning for four sections of Little Rangers (4 & 5 year
olds), three sections of Little Miners (3 year olds), and morning and evening ECFE classes next year.

e The sliding fee scale for Early Childhood tuition has been updated and is posted on our website.
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